
May 6, 2025 
 
ITEM: New Business – Retirement:  Roxanne Fischer, Liquor Store 
 

 
BACKGROUND: Roxanne Fischer with the Liquor Store, has given her intent to retire 
from the City of St. James effective April 30, 2025.  Fischer has been employed with the 
city for 30 years.  Please congratulate her on her retirement.     
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Approve Retirement.    


